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   Shipment to Honduras- 1/9/23 

  Shipment to El Paso- 1/11/23 

 

 

  

 

We know many of our volunteers do not want praise for the work they do but the impact of Orphan Grain 

Train would not be possible without you. From Branch Manager Rick Roy, “I feel very blessed to have so 

many volunteers who are so faithful to come week after week and year after year. May God bless each of 

them as they continue to serve Orphan Grain Train for His glory and the benefit of many in need.”   

 



 

Faithful Volunteers 

 

 

 

 

    

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Request for Product 

Thank you to Barb and Carl Lindahl for their work at Orphan 

Grain Train! Barb picks up dolls we receive, cleans them and 

makes clothes for them. Her husband, Carl, comes in twice a 

week to work with our computers and boxes up medical 

equipment. We so appreciate these two and all they do for us. 

FISH FEED DATES 2023 - CENTRAL NE BRANCH, GRAND ISLAND, NE 

Rhonda Sommers, rhondasom@gmail.com 

Fish/Brats Coordinator for OGT Central NE branch, Grand Island,NE 

Thank you to Dwight Rash who drives to the Indian 

reservations for us and also comes in on Thursdays 

to put away product in the warehouse that has 

stacked up throughout the week. In this picture, 

Dwight is making and stacking boxes higher than 

any man. 

 

Here is our branch manager, Rick Roy, examining 

the height of the boxes.  

 

Dwight’s wife, Janet, goes to the reservations with 

him as well as comes in on Thursdays to box quilts, 

linens, and do anything else she can set her hand to.  

 

1/11/23- The youth group from Palmer packed 34 

boxes in two hours!  

This is Peggy Klein, she is one of our regular volunteers. On 

this day, she packed 26 full boxes in just a few hours. We are 

so grateful for her faithfulness in serving at Central NE Orphan 

Grain Train. Thank you, Peggy, for your steadfast serving. 

 

Request: I need 2 “Mission Mat Crochete-ers with “plarn” 

Yarn made and cut from plastic bags.  

Please contact: Grace VR  4120 Rolling Green Dr. Grand 

Island NE 68803. Phone: 308-675-2865. Thank You. 

mailto:rhondasom@gmail.com

